
 

 

 

Attention Spring Athletes:  If you have not turned in your spring 

paperwork, please do it today!!  

 
The Southern Regional Dance Marathon is returning March 12 to the 13.  18 hours of live music, dancing, 

games, prizes, food, and more!  This year’s dance marathon will feature a live performance by the local band 

Sneak Attack!, Southern’s own DJ MxM, karaoke, Zumba, and so much more!  All proceeds will benefit the 

Ocean of Love, a charity helping Ocean County children battling cancer.  Signup sheets are available outside 

room 9-14.  Come join us to dance for a cause, because no child should fight alone! 

 
Come Zumba with the Spanish club this Thursday night from 7-8 pm in the 11/12 gym!    Cost is $5.00 

for students and $10.00 for adults! 

 

Today, Wednesday will be the Krispy Kreme Donut sale after school at the 1,000 doors and 11/12 main 

entrance. It will be $1.00 a donut, also any pre-orders can be picked up at the 11/12 main entrance. 

 

Amnesty International will be having a Bake Sale on Thursday after school in front of the 11/12 Gym.  Please 

bring you appetite and some money, we need your support. 

 
ATTENTION DISNEY BOUND SENIORS: 

  

Bus sign-ups will be Thursday, February 18th in the 11/12 cafeteria right after school.    
Any questions see Mrs. Bischoff or Ms. Logue. 

  

Advance ticket sales are now over for The Southern Regional Theatre Company presentation of The 

Addams Family.    Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the night of each performance when the 

box office opens at 6:00 pm. The show opens on Wednesday, February 24th and will run for four nights with the 

final performance on Saturday, February 27th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 

for students.       

 

Attention Sophomores:  Yankee Candle Orders are due today Wednesday, February 17th.  Orders can be turned 

into Room 7-2.  Please see Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada if you have any questions.  

 

Attention girls going on the senior trip!  The vintage hut has shorts on sale this week, two for the price of 

one. That means two pair for one dollar. Save your cash for spending money for the trip by checking out 

all the styles we have to offer. Come in during your lunch to shop our new styles in room 210 in the 11/12 

building. 

(If you do not have the money don't let that stop you from shopping the store is for everyone regardless of 

ability to pay.)  PS we have some great tops too! 
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Interact will have a general meeting in the 11/12 library on Thursday, Feb 18th to discuss upcoming events and 

new officer applications. 

 

The Southern Regional S.A.D.D. Club meets every third Thursday after school in 

the 11/12 library.  Next meeting will be Thursday, February 18
th

.  New members 

are welcome! 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 

classes this spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  

Classes begin April 4
th

 – afternoon or evening sessions are being offered. 

 


